
Monday, December 4 
 

 If you are receiving error messages when trying to access school related websites and apps 
away from school, it is REALLY important for you to report it. As tech issues arise, please fill out 
the super short survey at the bottom of the Library Homepage, under Tech Squad Tips.  The 
more you report, the sooner we can fix the problem.  

 Honor Society Induction is tomorrow, Dec 5th at 6:00 pm in the EHS Library.  

 Attention EHS Students!  Yearbooks are on sale now until December 9th.   This is your last 
opportunity to purchase in order to guarantee you receive a yearbook.  Yearbooks are $65 and 
can be purchased with cash or check at the Treasurer's Office, or online using a credit or debit 
card.   

 Students, as a reminder, you MUST have your student ID card on you, with the current ASB 
stamp, in order to get in free to Seagull sporting events. A picture on your phone is not valid ID. 

 Improv Club meets today 2:30 - 4:00 pm in the Little Theatre. Come laugh with us! 
 
          Today in Sports: 

 Girls Basketball vs Squalicum at 7:15 

 Girls Bowling at Evergreen Lanes vs Jackson at 3:15 


